
  

 

            

  

 

 Year 3 Newsletter 

            Autumn 1 

Important Dates 

Wed 20 Sep 2023—Parents 

Evening 

Thurs 21 Sep 2023—Parents 

Evening 

Fri 20 Oct 2023—Last day of half-

term. 

Home Learning 

Weekly homework is set every 

Friday and is due back into class on 

the following Wednesday.  

Weekly homework is: 

• Spellings (1 activity per week) 

• Maths (1 activity every other 

week and  TT rockstars—more 

information to follow) 

• Reading (4x a 

week + reading 

comprehension will 

be provided every 

other week.) 

 

All homework will be sent home in 

an A4 exercise book and details of 

log ins provided.  

PE 

This half term, PE will be taught on a 

Friday, the children will be taught PE 

outside (weather permitting) and so a 

warm jumper may be required. Please ensure your child 

wears their PE kit (white t-shirt, black sweatshirt/hoodie, 

black shorts or jogging bottoms and trainers).  

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have had an enjoyable summer and are looking 

forward to the autumn term. This half term, we will be covering a 

range of subjects and topics—some of which are outlined below:  

 

Science:  

In Science, we will focus on the human body and 

different systems in our bodies that help us to function. 

This will include the skeletal system and digestive 

system.  

 

 

Geography:  

In geography this half term, we will look at 

spatial sense and learn about maps. Within this, 

we will learn about compass points, grid 

references and map symbols. We will then use 

our knowledge to compare San Francisco.  

 

History:  

In history, we will be looking at the Stone Age to the Iron Age and will 

be focusing on some of the key changes that happened over this 

period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 3 Team 

Home Reading Challenge 

 

This half terms reading challenge 

is 25+ reads. Children will receive 

a book mark and the child with 

the highest number of reads from each class 

will receive a star reader badge.  

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.admiralsacademy.co.uk/ 


